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General Comment
I am deeply concerned about the proposed Saguaro LNG project. This development would put whales and other marine species in the
Gulf of California at serious risk. Increased tanker traffic raises the chances of deadly ship strikes, while constant underwater noise can
interfere with the animals’ ability to communicate, navigate, and survive. On top of that, the project would contribute millions of tons of
greenhouse gas emissions every year, accelerating climate change and threatening delicate marine ecosystems. We should be investing in
clean, sustainable energy — not expanding fossil fuel infrastructure that endangers wildlife and our planet’s future. Please stop the Saguaro
LNG project.
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